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Announcing BNSF Expedited Service 
Between St Paul and Seattle and Portland 
Effective August 29, 2008
Dear Valued Customer:
 
In an effort to better serve you, Pacer Stacktrain is continuing to add new Expedited 
Service origins and destinations on the BNSF rail network. We are pleased to 
announce that effective August 29, 2008, we will be offering service between 
between St Paul, MN and Seattle, WA and, St Paul, MN and Portland, OR. This 
COFC service is for 53' 110" equipment only (53' 107" and 48' equipment will not be 
supported). Should the incorrect size of equipment be utilized, the customer will be 
responsible for covering additional charges such as: draying in a 53' 107 chassis, 
flips, transloading into 53' 110" equipment prior to shipment, etc.
 
The FAK Rate as well as cut-offs and availability are shown below:

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please consult your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing Representative.

We appreciate your business

Origin Destination 53' Rate Cut-Off (day 0) Arrival Day Available time
St. Paul Portland $1,685 Mon - Sun, 1700 Day 3 800
Portland St. Paul $1,470 Mon - Sun, 2300 Day 3 2330

St. Paul South Seattle $1,610 Mon - Sun, 1530 Day 3 800
South Seattle St. Paul $1,525 Tue - Sat, 0100 Sun, 

1530
         Day 3         

Day 3             2300           
1300


